Alberta

Energy
Regulator

Calgary Head Office

Suite 1000, 250 - 5 Street SW
Calgary, Alberta T2P OR4
Canada

Via Email www.aer.ca
February 14, 2018
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP

Attention: Alan L. Ross

Dear Sir:

RE: Request for Regulatory Appeal by Bonterra Energy Corp. (“Bonterra”)
Alberta Energy Regulatory (AER)
Decision to Suspend, dated January 5, 2018 (“ The Decision”)
Locations: 04-34-047-05W5M
Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1905028

The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of correspondence dated February 14, 2018
confirming withdrawal of the above noted Regulatory Appeal.

As a result, the Regulatory Appeal is discontinued and the AER has closed its file in relation to this matter.
Sincerely,
<Original signed by>

Sara Johnson
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator

Cc: Rushanj Joshi
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